
On Monday, October 14, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. the council meeting for the Town of 

Gay was called to order by Mayor Walker.  At roll call all council members, except 

council member Keith, were present. It was determined a quorum did exist. 

After the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag, the first item was to approve the Consent 

Agenda.  Council member Watts motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by 

council member Askvig.  The vote in favor was unanimous. 

The next item was approval of the Agenda. Council member Watts motioned to 

approve the agenda, seconded by council member Askvig.  The vote in favor was 

unanimous. 

The first item on the agenda was Amended General Budget.  The amendment 

added funds from trash fees to the fund and amended expenses.  Council member 

Watts motioned to accept the Amended Budget, seconded by council member 

Askvig.  The vote in favor was unanimous. 

The next item on the agenda was Amended Water Budget.  The amendment added 

funds from an expected increase in water sales and amended expenses.  Council 

member Watts motioned to accept the Amended Budget, seconded by council 

member Askvig.  The vote in favor was unanimous. 

The next item on the agenda was discussion of redesigned signage proposed for the 

Texaco Gas Station located at 18638 Hwy 85 in Gay.  Pictures of the proposed 

changes were received by the Town. No decisions were made and no votes taken. 

The next item on the agenda was the introduction and First Reading of two 

Ordinances named Zoning and Land Use Ordinance and Development Regulations 

Ordinance.  It was decided to schedule the Public Hearings for both ordinances on 

Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Community Building. The Second 

Readings and votes are scheduled for the next Council Meeting which is on 

November 11, 2024. 

The last item on the agenda was a City Hall sign to be located at the entrance on 

Highway 85.  After discussion and questions it was decided to delay any decision 

until the next council meeting, pending more information. 

Financial documents were presented, reflecting the above amendments to the 

budgets.  After discussion, council member Askvig motioned to approve the 

documents, seconded by council member Pritchett.  The vote in favor was 

unanimous. 

 

 

 

 



As there was no more business to discuss council member Askvig motioned to 

adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m. The motion was seconded by council member 

Pritchett and the vote in favor was unanimous. 

 

 ____________________________ 

Christopher J. Walker - Mayor 

 

_____________________________ 

Sharon Richmond - Clerk 

 

 


